

MINUTES OF LOUGHBOROUGH STUDENTS' ARCHERY CLUB	
Date: 19-03-03	Meeting opened: 6:20
Present:	Anna, Matt T, Matt B, Lisa, Mitch, Ian, John & Ross
Apologies:	None needed
Absent:	None needed

1.	Minutes of last meeting passed?	Yes/No
2.	Chair's Comment: sorry for not turning up last week	

**Actions**  
*[What, who, when]*

3.	Correspondence: Matt T to e-mail Nottingham about karting possible us of 7 <sup>th</sup> May. Anna to do club report for AU. PEC balcony minimum requirement club needs for shooting to be done by Tue 40'clock. Mitch received copies of invoices. John received min's of county and region.			
4.	Matters arising from last meeting: Filled in pink form, (budget) and Mitch will be going to the AU training on Sat as well as Lisa. John WILL do colour's by TOMMORROW! Surrey (just for you Anna :p ) will have no accommodation, therefore travel arrangements need to be made.			
5.	Committee reports: Intramural will be aimed for the 3 <sup>rd</sup> May (sat), all day event, practice in the morning and competition in the afternoon/evening. Mitch NEEDS 122cm faces for intramural (we think).			
6.	Any other business: Sports science will be charged £15 to shoot for the time period they requested, John to e-mail them. Lisa and Ross to go to AU GM on Monday at 6pm in the meeting room upstairs (somewhere).			
7.	Shooting rota:			
	Friday	Saturday	Sunday	Tuesday
	Anna	Lisa	Ross	Ian
				2 responsible people
8.	Meeting closed: 7:20			

